Document Type: Policy
Number: 7.01
Effective: 03-01-11
Revised: 07-13-2022

MEETING ROOMS

The Board endorses the Library Bill of Rights as adopted by the American Library Association Council on January 29,2019, which states: "Libraries that make exhibit spaces and meeting rooms available to the public they serve should make such facilities available on an equitable basis, regardless of the beliefs or affiliations of individuals or groups requesting their use." However, public use of meeting rooms cannot be without restriction as usage must be safe and not undermine the Library's other functions. Thus, the Director or designee will establish rules and guidelines for the reservation and use of meeting rooms.